
In November 2015, the Public Input Hearing that is to be held 6 months after the 5/12/15 
implementation of the TEFRA waiver’s May 2015 through December 2017 renewal period was 
scheduled and  held in Hot Springs, Arkansas in order to solicit comments and feedback 
pertaining to the progress of the TEFRA project. No public presented themselves during the 
hearing; therefore, there were no public comments or feedback pertaining to the progress of the 
TEFRA project (See ATTACHMENT G). 
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